
 
 
 

PROVIDER ALERT 
 

PROBLEM GAMBLING SERVICES WILL TRANSITION 
TO BEACON HEALTH OPTIONS FEE-FOR-SERVICES 

EFFECTIVE JANUARY 1, 2018 
 

DECEMBER 14, 2017 
 

 
Effective January 1, 2018, Beacon Health Options will be taking over the 
management of problem gambling services, previously managed by 
Behavioral Health Systems Baltimore (BHS-B).  There will be an initial soft 
launch of this program, where providers will complete a gambling 
questionnaire and be reimbursed for new services.  Beacon, in 
collaboration with our state partners, will be working through December and 
January to train providers on how to utilize the new gambling workflows 
and submit their claims.   
 
Beacon will also be hosting a webinar to review the authorization and 
claims processes on December 28th from 10:00—11:30am.  Providers that 
are interested in attending this training should register below:  
 

1) To Register:      

https://beaconhealthoptions.webex.com/beaconhealthoptions/k2/j.php?MTI

D=tf818ca225b60d8809a4bb704ac067bf8. 

2) You will then be prompted to enter registration information. 

3) A confirmation email with both the call in number and webinar 

instructions will be emailed to you after you successfully registered. 
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